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Weekly Newsletter   •   October 23-30, 2023 
 

Holy Rosary † St. Mary’s C.C.D. 
8471 Cypress Street • PO Box 429 • Hilmar CA 95324    
www.hilmarholyrosary.org                 T: (209)632-7163 
HolyRosaryStMarysCCD@gmail.com 

 
 Hello to my C.C.D. Families! 
Each year that I see all the work that goes into putting 
on our parish’s Our Lady of the Rosary Festa, I am 
amazed by the many people who give so much of 
themselves – giving of their time and talents – to honor 
Our Lady and to create an event that many from near 
and far come to enjoy. If you know someone who was 
involved with the festa, please make sure to thank them 
for their efforts.  Kind words and recognition for their 
hard work goes a long, long way!   
As always, contact me should you have any questions or 
concerns! 
God bless you and yours! 
Annie   
 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary • Bode de Leite Participants 
 

 
 

  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

November 1st  
† All Saints Day – All 
Wednesday Nite CCD 
students must attend Mass at 
6:00pm – No classes tonight! 
 

November 2nd  
† All Souls Day 
 

November 2nd  
Y.L.I. Linguica Dinner 
 

November 5th  
Daylight Savings 
 

November 13th – 20th  
Operation Shoebox: National 
Collection Week 
 

November 16th at 6pm  
Christmas Caroling Planning 
Meeting in classroom #4 
 

November 20th – 26th   
Thanksgiving Break – No classes 
this week!  

 

OCTOBER 

 
Prayer Focus… 

 

First Communion: 1st Year 
Hail Mary 

 

First Communion: 2nd Year 
Hail Mary 

 

Confirmation: 1st Year 
Hail Mary 
Glory Be 

 

Confirmation: 2nd Year 
Seven Sacraments 
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PRAYER Champions 
Congratulations to Grace Gerhart, Bryce Lopes and David Pereira, 
who finished their 1st Year Prayer Testing!  They are the newest additions 
to our Prayer Champions wall!  We may be concentrating on certain 
prayers each month, but the children are more than welcome to test on 
ALL the prayers that they know! 
 
All Soul’s Day 
All Soul’s Day is around the corner.  The month of November is a great 
time to remember our family and friends who have gone to heaven.  This 
is a great time to put their photos on display and to share stories about 
their lives.  It is also a time to pray for them.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to share with the children how we are still connected to one 
another, no matter what.   

  
 
 

Bode de Leite Costumes 
For those who checked out a Bode de Leite costumes, please make sure to bring them back as soon as 
possible.  It makes it easier to manage the costumes and with Christmas around the corner, we’ll be dealing 
with Christmas Eve Vigil Mass costumes soon! 
 
Operation Shoebox is here! 

We have a wonderful opportunity to share the love of God and 
the joy of Christmas with children from places in the world that 
do not get to hear the Word of God or open a gift on Christmas 
day.  Boxes are ready for pick up in the parish office, CCD office 
and the church entry.  Everything you need to know about this 
program is inside each box.  National Collection Week for this 
worthy program is November 13th -20th at Hilmar Covenant 
Church.   

  
Celebrating birthdays this 
October 23-30 

 
 

•  Sierra Torres 
•  Cassiano Jacobo 
•  Riley Rhoads 
•  Camila Sanchez 
•  Sofia Baltz 
•  Payton Oliveira 
  

 
SERVICE 
HOURS 

opportunities! 
   •  Children’s Liturgy Room Helper 
   •  Cleaning the Church 

•   YLI Linguica Dinner 
•   Filhos Kitchen Helpers 
•   Christmas Caroling 
•   Christmas Vigil Mass Helpers 
 


